NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION
Sturgeon Bay School District
April 1, 2025

Notice is hereby given that an election will be held in The School District of Sturgeon
Bay on Tuesday, April 1, 2025. The electors will elect three (3) people for three-year
terms. These terms will begin on Monday, April 28, 2025. The following offices are to
be elected to succeed the present incumbents:

Office Incumbent
School Board Member Beth Chisholm
School Board Member Mike Stephani
School Board Member Jake Schulz

Notice is further given that a Campaign Registration Statement and a Declaration of
Candidacy must be filed no later than 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 7, 2025 in the office
of the school district clerk, 1230 Michigan Street, Sturgeon Bay for your name to be
placed on the ballot.

Notice is further given, that if a primary is necessary, the primary will be held on
Tuesday, February 18, 2025.

A description of the school district boundaries can be obtained from the school district
office.

Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election. If you do not have a photo

ID, you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles.

Dated the 1% day of November 2024

B b4 hchlr

Beth Chisholm, School Board Clerk
Sturgeon Bay Board of Education




